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The Wexford County Democratic Party’s March 2024 Chairs Report:
The Wexford County Democratic Party held its regular monthly meeting in February.  A new board was brought on and time was given to a prospective candidate considering a run for County Commissioner as a Democrat.  Additionally much of the meeting was taken up with organizing the group and a significant number of new members were in attendance.  The highlight of the evening was a presentation by Lt. Greg Brock form the Salvation Army as part of our monthly program format.  Greg spoke of in addition to other services, that the SA operates a food bank.  It was decided that the WCDP would encourage and collect food donations at all meetings and events in order to support the food bank.  As time goes on, donations will be made to other area food banks as well.  A healthy agenda is being planned for the March meeting.  Stay tuned. 
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